
May 12, 2020 

Update from White Hall Day Care – WE ARE OPENING ON MAY 19, 2020 

Dear Parents and The Children, 

Greetings!! 

First of all, the White Hall Management and the staff sincerely appreciates your 

support and understanding during the long period of closure of the childcare services. 

Now the waiting period is over and, following the government orders, we are 

reopening our centers (both Canora and Northend locations) from May 19th, 2020.  

As you might be knowing, until the challenges related to Covid-19 pandemic are 

resolved, the government is allowing the childcare facilities to open with a limit on 

the maximum number of daycare attendees to ensure everyone’s safety and the 

health. Due to this restriction on the maximum children, we are requesting our all 

current and new parents/families to contact us immediately to confirm the spot for 

your child.  

We will follow new guidelines for the operation that have been provided to us by the 

Government of Alberta, and we seek your complete cooperation to ensure 

everyone’s safety. These guidelines will be explained to you in person, and will also 

be posted soon on our website.  

Please contact our directors directly by phone or by email as below: 

West side (Canora) location:  

Email – whitehall.daycare.canora@gmail.com; phone:780-680-3716 (Neera) 

Northend location: 

Email – whitehalldc.northend@gmail.com; phone: 780-655-0101 (Zarqa) 

 

Looking forward to welcome you very soon. 

White Hall Management 
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